Shanti Fire Works Agency,

Shop no. 1163,

MAlakpet,

Hyderabad.

Respected Sir,

Very warm greetings. I am writing from ‘Illuminate’ fire Works Company. I am serving the post of business development officer for the company since 2004. Ours is a very popular brand of fire works. I hope you have heard the name of our brand earlier. Our company would like to make a deal with your agency to promote the fire works of our brand.

Coming to our company’s profile, we have been in the field of fire work manufacturing since 1996. We manufacture a variety of products like flower pots, green bombs, hydrogen bombs, rockets, sparkles etc. Attached to this letter is a list of our detailed product range and its subsidized prices for our agency channels.  We are eagerly waiting to have an agreement with you to promote our products.

Looking forward to hear from you soon.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Narayana.

Business development officer,

Illuminate fire works,

Sivakasi.

